
linrnmpttllgrr igrnttbrasting Tnmpany 

RALPH P. KING, Vice President 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 

Glastonbury, Conn. 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

D. E. TOWNE, President 

P. O. Box 179 

MONTROSE, COLORADO 

MELVIN A. DAVEY, Secretary-Treas. 

September 24, 191+7 

Many thanks for your report on your 

reception of our test program on September 22nd, It was 

greatly appreciated as yours was the first report from your 

State. I hope that you will be able to check us again soon 

when there is less static and reception better. 

The call letters originally assigned to us 

were KUCE, but later changed to KUBC, which we are now usijgo 

Again thanking you for your repirt, I remain, 

Very truly yours 

Chie 

)44 -1(A 
Engineer 


